
                                                          

Hello Year 1, 

Here are some more home learning challenges for you. Lots of you have told us about the 

work you are doing. Well done!  

1. In English – Please can you write us some instructions? Watch your grown up making 

you some food. It may be in the oven or a cold snack. Can you write instructions so that we 

know how to make it too! Remember to use numbers, time words, bossy verbs and full 

stops.  E.g.   1.First turn the oven on.  or  1.First fetch bread, butter and cheese. 

Challenge: Can you use all the different time words : First, Next, Then, After that, Finally. 

 

2. In Maths – We are going to learn about money. Ask your grown up to find you some 

coins. Now, sort them out into piles of the same coin. 

  
                                                                                                           

Do you know what each coin is worth? Say their names. What could you buy with each coin? 

Whose face is on the front of the coins? 

Next, put a coin underneath a piece of paper and colour carefully over the coin with your 

pencil, wax crayon or coloured pencil. This is called a rubbing. Now do a rubbing of the 

front and back of each coin. Top tip – make sure the coin doesn’t move. 

Challenge: Can you pick 2 coins and work out how much they are worth together? 

Here is a video about money : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XfL4qF1_AkY 

 

3. In Science, we are going to look at the tallest plants – trees! The stem is called a 

trunk. Can you see a tree from your window or when you are out? Look carefully and draw 

it. Now label the trunk, branch, twig and leaf. Does your tree have flowers on it?  

Find out more about your tree. Is it taller than a house or shorter? Feel the bark – is it 

rough or smooth? You could do a rubbing of the bark and leaf. 

Challenge: Can you find the names of any trees? 

I have seen that some of you are watching Mrs Deeojee’s and Mrs Benjamin’s phonics 

videos. On the school website there is also a video by the school singing teacher, Hannah, 

which you might enjoy. 

Keep up the good work and stay safe and well. 

Love from, 

Mrs Vitty and Miss Trayer 
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